
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

9 December 19 

 
Proposed Waikato District Plan (Stage 1) 
c/- Sandra Kelly  
Hearing Coordinator / District Plan Administrator  
Resource Management Policy Team 
 
By e-mail only: districtplan@waidc.govt.nz   
 
 
 
Dear Sandra, 
 
 
RE: PROPOSED WAIKATO DISTRICT PLAN – HEARING 7: INDUSTRIAL AND HEAVY INDUSTRY ZONES – 
HEARING STATEMENT ON BEHALF OF THE OIL COMPANIES (SUBMITTER 785)  
 
 
1. INTRODUCTION 

 
1.1 I refer to the abovementioned matter set down for hearing commencing on 21 January 2020.                                                                                                                                                                                                 

The Oil Companies (representative of Z Energy Limited, BP Oil New Zealand Limited and Mobil 
Oil New Zealand Limited), identified as Submitter 785, will not be attending the hearing as the 
recommendations in the Section 42A Report are generally agreed with. 
 

1.2 This Statement has been prepared on behalf of the Oil Companies and represents their views in 
relation to Hearing Topic 7 of the Proposed Waikato District Plan (PWDP). 

  
1.3 Please table this Statement before the Hearings Panel. 
 
 
2. THE OIL COMPANIES’ SUBMISSIONS 
 
2.1 The Oil Companies lodged a number of submissions and further submissions in relation to Topic 

7 of the PWDP, as identified below: 
 
- 785.17-24, 27-28, 31, 40, 50, 53-54, 58, 61-62, 69-70, 74-75 
- FS1089.10 to 535.68 by Hamilton City Council 
- FS1089.17-18 to 742.203, 216 by New Zealand Transport Agency 
 

2.2 The Oil Companies have reviewed the Section 42A Report and generally support the 
recommendations in relation to the submission points listed above. 

 
 
3. CONCLUDING STATEMENT 

 
3.1 Thank you for your time and acknowledgement of the issues raised in the Oil Companies’ 

submission. Please do not hesitate to contact the writer on 021 064 7242 should you wish to 
clarify any matter addressed herein. 

 
 

Kahlia Thomas 
021 064 7242 

kahliat@4sight.co.nz 
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Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Kahlia Thomas 
Planning and Policy Consultant 
4Sight Consulting Ltd 


